
 

Interested in presenting your biology research? 

Want to showcase your work to faculty, win prizes, and even find a UROP? 

Dear Students, 

We’re thrilled to invite you to the upcoming Synthetic Biology Symposium, happening on 
Saturday, April 26, 2025, from 11am–2pm in the Vannevar Bush Room (10-105)! 

This event is an exciting chance for both undergraduate and graduate students to share 
their work (research, a class project, or a personal endeavor) in the ever-evolving world 
of synthetic biology. 

Why participate? 

• Present directly to faculty members in short, one-on-one rotations—for graduate 
students, this is like a mini-thesis defense! 

• Build connections that could lead to UROPs or future mentorship. 
• Showcase your work to a broad audience of students and researchers. 
• Win prizes!  
• Enjoy free food and a vibrant community atmosphere. 



How it works: 
• You’ll speak with MIT faculty in 5–10-minute cycles, rotating between them. 
• Posters are required (4x6 ft easels will be provided). 
• This is meant to be interactive, supportive, and exciting—not intimidating! 
• Projects at any stage are welcome—even fun or exploratory ones! 

 

Want to present? Sign up here: 

Presenter Sign-Up Form - (Tell us what you’re working on—just a few sentences!) 

 

Just want to attend and check it out? 

General Interest Form for Attendees - (So we can plan food and space!) 

 

We’re so excited to see the amazing ideas and research coming out of the community. 
Whether you’re here to present or just to learn, don’t miss this chance to engage with 
faculty, connect with others, and celebrate synthetic biology! 

See you there, 
MIT BioMakers Group 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdrDUAsjRZBdxi4bGZDSMr53WjIkt3vuaqdLduX1VnRzgO0VQ/viewform?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf21-7alxv0-Z7_r0-x863wbS1IoiIH7erVdQrYp47Ktx30uw/viewform?usp=dialog

